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M Medical Insurance and Community Services
Human Resources Administration (MICSA)

s MEDICAID ALERT

Social Services
October 14,2010

Relocation of the
Medical Insurance and Community Services Administration

Home Care Program’s CASA VII Office

The purpose of this ALERT is to inform Home Care Providers, Certified Home Health

Agencies (CHHAs), hospitals and medical professionals that effective Monday,

November 1, 2010, Home Care’s CASA VII Office (located at 2865 West 8™ Street
- Brooklyn, NY 11224) will relocate.

The new address is: 3050 West 21° Street, 2™ Floor
Brooklyn, NY 11224

Telephone #: 718-333-3108 and 718-333-3109

Days and hours of operation:
Monday - Friday 9:00am - 5:00pm

Please share this Alert with all appropriate staff
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